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MEDIA RELEASE



Date of Release:	March 17, 2020
Time of Release:	Immediate
Authorized by:	Will Schofield, Superintendent
Prepared by:		Stan Lewis, Director of Communications
Topic:			Hall County Schools Continue With Learning From Home

Governor Kemp’s decision to close all public schools through March 31 will not affect the Hall County School District’s plan to conduct school from home. We will continue to serve our students and provide quality instruction through our online learning management system and other digital learning opportunities. Years of planning, trial and error testing, inclement weather days and “high school from home days,” have prepared us well for a situation of this proportion.

We encourage parents and those in supervisory roles to remind students that school is still in session. Teachers are planning and providing lessons daily. There are assignments to be completed. Yes, our campuses are closed, but during these challenging times, it is critical that learning continues. Students and parents with questions about lessons or assignments should reach out to teachers through email.

The district now has a technical support system in place for students who experience challenges with district owned devices. Parents or students should call 770-534-6313 and/or visit https://www.hallco.org/web/dld/ if they are experiencing technical difficulties. We will provide support in both English and Spanish.

The Hall County School District has always believed that education is an effort that should be embraced by families, schools, and the local community. In times such as these, we have to adapt and work together to ensure that student learning continues for all of our boys and girls. We thank you for your support.
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